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The Magic of Motown 

Windsor Festival at All Saints! 

Friday 27th September 

8:00pm  

 A 5 -piece band So Real headed up by the flamboyant O’Real will play and 

irresistible blend of Tamia Motown and classic soul tunes of the 1950’s and 60’s, 

including Stevie Wonder, Sam Cooke and many others.  Tickets on the door or from 

the Box Office cost £12. This all takes place at our church where All Saints volunteers 

will be running a bar. Let us know if you can help with the bar!  

Bible Classes continue during 

the autumn 

 Sue Morgan is leading this study course on The Beatitudes: – of this rich blueprint 

of how we lead our lives and our thoughts as Christians. It will be every Tuesday at 

All Saints in the Chapel or Porch with a choice of three times: 09:30am, 1:00pm and 

8:00pm. Self-contained each week and all welcome 

There are also Thursday classes on the New Testament taking place at 10:30am in 

the church and being led by Rev Nigel Richards. 

Café  The café has continued to operate over the summer, apart from a two-week break 

in August, many thanks to all who volunteered in addition to our café workers. 

Jenine and Gavin return on Monday 9th September and look forward to your 

support! 

Social lunch This continues every Wednesday at 12:30pm. Thanks to all for helping us remember 

the start of the war last week! 

Launch of Thames Valley 

Hospice “Raise the Roof” 

Appeal  

Do support Sarah Bissell on Thursday 12th September at 11:30 at the Thames Valley 

Hospice shop in Dedworth as they launch their appeal for the final element of their 

funding to complete the new Hospice Building. Also on the 14th at 11:30 in 

Maidenhead with actor Ross Kemp 

Homeless/Night Shelter The new “More than a Shelter” programme is being finalised and will run from 

December this year. Speak to Nigel. Night Shelter is still running but not overnight 

with dinner, games and entertainment every Thursday evening at All Saints and 

taking some meals to Windsor. Speak to Nigel, Liza or Andrea for further details of 

how to help.  

New Bank Account 

 

HSBC have now closed our old account.  Anyone who pays money to the church (eg. 
by standing order) into HSBC should stop NOW and make future payments to our 
new account at Metro Bank (Account number 34016674 Sort code 23-05-80).  
Please can you do this immediately so that your September money goes to Metro 
and not our old account with HSBC.  Don't forget to cancel the standing order to 
HSBC as we don't want you to pay twice. 

Emergency Food Bank Alan Gass has asked for more of the following:  biscuits, cereals, cooking rice,  salad 

cream, soup, squash, tinned meals, tinned vegetables, vinegar 

Running the IT desk – more 

volunteers needed! 

A few people of all ages and IT skills have kindly come forward to run the IT desk at 

services. It’s not hard and a very satisfying way of providing your worship offering, 

please could we have one or two more volunteers. Full training will be provided! 
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